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Grainne McManus, 
ByrneWallace, 
88 Harcourt Street,
St. Kevin’s Dublin,

18/02/2023

Summer Internship Programme 2023 – Prospective Candidate 

Dear Ms. McManus, 

I’m a BCL (Law and Society) student of DCU and will be graduating in May 2023. On track to graduate with a 2:1 (68%). I’m interested in the summer internship programme ByrneWallace offers, after initially learning about it on LinkedIn. I’m keen to learn more about the firm’s training programme, culture and practice areas. 

As a student, the full service nature of the firm is particularly compelling. Coupled with the expertise namely in the Real Estate Department, it makes the firm an obvious choice. I was impressed with the firms involvement in the Ballymore Group’s development at Royal Canal Park. Also, the expertise of Michael Walsh in the area, highlights how the firm is a leader here. Real Estate as a legal practice area is very intriguing, especially now, given the globalised nature of the industry. It’s an area that I particularly want to gain more experience in.  

On experience, the socio-legal approach of the BCL programme in DCU has equipped me with a variety of skills. From the Moot court module and competing in the Aoife King Memorial Moot I have developed advocacy skills. Through my work experience, as a general labourer and shop assistant enhanced key skills such as communication, teamworking and multi-tasking. In Deloitte Ireland LLP, my analytical and problem solving skillset was enhanced greatly. My skillset is well rounded and I believe it is a good match with ByrneWallace. 

I believe ByrneWallace is a suitable match for me on the basis of the culture of excellence and accountability. I relate to those values as it is something I’ve grown up with. At school, in St. Mel’s College, the culture was built on the Latin phrase ‘Aemula Virtus’, which translates to ‘strive for excellence’. I believe it is critical to always learn and re-learn with the aim of always improving, which is clearly a similar approach with the firm. 

I look forward to hearing from you, you can best contact me through email: matthew2001greene@outlook.ie

Yours Sincerely, 
Matthew Greene


